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” - Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr.
. Route 4, Box 82
Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727
Dear Mr. Brown:
;g LA Your letter of February 5th and its enclosures

have been received.

In response to your inquiry, the FBI, at the request
~ of President Johnson, conducted a prompt, intensive, objective and
- thorough investigation of the assassination of President Kennedy.
All the material developed by this Bureau in connection with this
investigation was turned over to the Warren Commission for its
- consideration, and the results of our inquiry were subsequently
e made available to the National Archives by the Warren Commission.
The FBI has no authority to independently release any information
in these reports.

Sincerely yours,




